T FrRivay NOTES
Lloyd Howbor Schoole May 17, 2013

Monday 2" Grade Student Orientation — 9:30AM

5/20

Tuesday Annual Budget Vote and Board Election — HS Field House 6AM-10PM
5/21 SIT

Wednesday | Grade 4 NYS Science Assessment
5/22 Lunch with Student Council
Grade 2 French Club

Thursday Grade 2 Whaling Museum — 9:35-1:15PM

5/23 Little Shelter Visit
Friday Grade 4 Colonial Day
5/24

FROM THE SCHOOL
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PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by, and.

** AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES - DISMISSAL **
All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic pattern
of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not
permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.

BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 11th at 8PM at the DO.

AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS
Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15PM unless it has been previously arranged or
approved.
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
Following our Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Lily Bailenson, Jamie Gatto,
Ali Futter, Julianna Sousa and Sydney Nadler from Mr. O'Rourke’s room.

PROPER CLOTHING
As the weather gets warmer, it is important for students to continue to dress suitably for school. Please take a
moment to review our guidelines on appropriate clothing (as stated in the Student Agenda Book):
Students may not wear short-shorts or flip flops (rubber beach shoes). Sneakers are the preferred choice of
footwear. Midriffs must be covered at all times and strapless tops are discouraged. We appreciate the continued
support from parents and students.

BAND REHEARSALS
4™ grade band rehearsals will be held on the following dates: Tuesdays, May 21 and 28, Thursdays, May 23. All
rehearsals will start promptly at 8AM in the Band room. Students should bring their instruments and Essential
Elements Books to every rehearsal. Attendance will be taken and is a requirement to participate in our Spring
Concert at Lioyd Harbor School on May 30 at 8:30PM.




CHANGE IN DISMISSA! — FOR "PLAY DATES”

If you are planning a play date for your child that involves a change in transportation, please make sure the other
child is aware as well as the other child’s parent and the teacher.

FROM THE NURSE
Parents of all 3rd graders, please submit physicals and dental clearances from this academic year (9/12 through
9/13). Parents of all 5th graders, please submit physicals with updated immunization records from this academic
year (9/12 thru 9/13).

FROM THE LHS/' PTG

Please visit the LHS*PTG Website at lhsptg.org

LHS*PTG Website - 100 Posts!
Stay current with LHS*PTG news. Never miss a new post on the website! Sign up on the home page where you will
see, “Follow this Blog” to receive e-mail updates when a new post appears on the website. Find links on the home
page to follow us on Twitter @lhsptg and Facebook (Lhsptg).

GoodSearch/GoodShop /GoodDining

Remember to use GoodShop when searching and shopping! Relatives and friends can use GoodSearch and help
support Lloyd Harbor School as well. Set up GoodSearch on all of your computers and devices. Use GoodSearch for
all of your searches and shopping and the LHS*PTG receives a donation at no extra cost to you. Find the link on the
LHS*PTG Website (www.lhsptg.org). Go to the “Easy Ways To Give” page where you will find a GoodSearch icon to
click on. Thank you!

LHS*PTG Event Announcements & Reminders
All LHS*PTG members receive Weekly Reminders every Monday and a great deal of event announcements and
reminders via e-mail. Make sure your information is updated. Please e-mail Randi Solis at [hspta@gmail.com to
confirm. On the bottom of all e-mails you can “manage your subscription” yourself, please add your e-mail address
to the LHS 2012-2013 list and your children’s grades as well. Thank you.

Value Drugs
Remember to use your Value Drugs key fob every time you shop there. LHS*PTG receives a donation from Value

Drugs at no extra cost to you.

CFA Membership Form
All incoming 7th grade parents are welcome to join the CFA-PTO (Citizens Faculty Association-Parent Teacher

Organization) of the Cold Spring Harbor Jr. High School. Attached please find the form. Thank you!

Sixth Grade Activities
A special thanks to Deneel Berlinghof and Anabela Rivadeneira who were kind enough to sacrifice their Friday night
to chaperone the Sixth Grade Unity Dance. A lot of dancing and mingling took place as the 6th Graders met more of
their new class mates and got so much more comfortable in their new school. 7th Grade here we come!

FOCUS Event for Sixth Grade Parents
FOCUS invites all sixth grade parents to attend a discussion on Transition from 6th Grade to Junior High Schoo! on
Thursday, May 23rd at 10:00 am, at the Cold Spring Harbor Library. Refreshments will be served.

LHS*PTG Parents Play
Thank you to our parents who came to play with the children today! The next Parents Play will take place on Friday,

May 24th.

Sixth Grade Graduation
Invitations for the Sixth Grade Graduation Luncheon at Crest Hollow Country Club have been issued. Please note
that reply cards are due by Friday, May 31st. No tickets will be sold at the door so please plan accordingly.
Questions? Contact Amy Howell at: howell1 @optonline.net.
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Student Awareness Day

“WEAR RED FOR ED” was the rally call

for our Student Awareness Day, Over 40

menbers of our Student board, organized
activities and information for their peers
and teachers, to help spread the word
about the CSHEF. Their enthusiasm and
knowledge resulted in 212 new likes for
our Facebook page, increasing our total

reach by 1886%!

This day was just one of the examples of

student engagement we strive for, it
5

showed students and teachers that they can !

have an active role in their futures by

getting invalved and working together!

IGNITE

In-House Research Lab

Through the generous contributions of
community members and the CSHEF Board
we were able to fund our first initiative, an
In-House Research Science Laboratory in
our High Schoal. This $15,274 project ties
into our vision of providing increased access
to programs, and tools that elevate the level
of learning. The Research Lab does this by
giving students the ability to pertorm high-

level scientitic research in school.

Our district’s strong commitment to
Science, T(tchnology, Engineering, and
Math (STEM) and this lab give our students
the hands-on opportunity to research topics

of personal interest to them. The new lab is

COLLABORATE

Building Connections

Community and CSHEF Advisory Board
Member, Laurie Carey and her husband
Michael owner of IT Systems, have
partnered with Jr/Sr High School students.
The Computer Science Club, led by Club
member Michael Terracciano will work
alongside the Carey’s to develop a strategy
and plan to expand and develop the CSHEF

website.,

This mcntorship opportunity is just one of
the ways the CSHEF strives to create real
world learning experiences to help better
prepare our students their futures in both

college and careers,

up and running with our students using all of

their new research equipment today!

HELP MAKE A DIFFERENCE:
1. PLEASE PARTICIPATE IN OUR UPCOMING SURVEY
7o VISIT CSHEDFOUNDATION . COM
3. CONNECT VIA SOCIAL MEDIA (dacebook.com/oshedfoundation, pinterest.cons/ cshedfoundation,
youtube.com/ cshedfoundation, linkedin.com/ cshedfoundation, oyitter.com/ cshedfoundation)

4. SIGN UP TFOR INFORMATIVE BLOG (CSHEDFOUNDATION.ORGY
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Citizen Faculty Association-Parent Teacher Organization
Cold Spring Harbor Jr/Sr High School
2013-2014 Membership & Family Directory

Please fill out this form to join the CFA-PTO of CSHHS - include your email address so that you will receive
a digital copy of our school’s family directory as well as email blasts, including ‘Weekly Notes’ and
important reminders of school events and deadlines. PRINT CLEARLY!

Student Name: Grade:
Student Name: Grade:
Student Name: Grade:

Parent/Guardian Name:

Address:

Phone: Email:

Join us for up to date info on what’s going on at the Jr/Sr High School!
NEW DAY & TIME: CFA Meetings will be held on the first TUESDAY of the month at NOON!

**MARK YOUR CALENDARS! FIRST CFA MEETING WILL BE TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2013%*
Help Your Children & Help Their School! Join a Committee & Volunteer:

Back to School Night, Sr. High School Beautification

Help out or bring food Gardeners Needed

Back to School Night, Jr. High Literary Luncheon

Help out or bring food A Fun Fundraiser!!

Holiday Cookie Bake Jr. High Dances & Events

Bakers Wanted Volunteer at a Friday evening event
____ Staff Appreciation Luncheon Helping Hands — I WANT to help but

Donate or help serve I just don't know how, when or where!!!

Cali me when you need extra help and [
will be there (if I can!)

Please return completed form, with a check payable to CFA, in the amount of $25.00 to:

Florie Marion
24 Midland Street
Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

The CFA uses 100% of the dues to fund school clubs and organizations, student publications,
Cultural Arts programs, and senior scholarships & awards. CFA’s purpose is to promote the well being of all students, maintain
cooperation and close communication between the community and school and to encourage student interests.

GO GREEN! Family Directory will be sent digitally via email.

1If you prefer a hard copy of the directory, they will be on sale to
CFA Members at Back to School Night for $5.

THANK YOU!



From the Cold Spring Harbor Library’s Information Services Department

Introduction to Spanish Tapas
Wednesday, May 22 from 1-3 p.m.

Chef Richard is back by popular demand! Join
him to learn how tapas originated and see some
quick demonstrations on how to assemble
them. The class is then broken up into
groups. Each group assembles their own tapas
and presents them on a platter. When everyone
is done, enjoy all the different flavors while min-

Sign up at the Information Services gling with the other participants.

Desk with your check for

$6.00 per person for materials.

Gatsby’s Long Island

Thursday May 23, 2013 from
7:00pm to 8:45pm

Perhaps the most lavish parties ever held in the pages of American literature were
the galas that Jay Gatsby threw at his estate on Long Island's North Shore. The
original Gatsby mansion that inspired F. Scott Fitzgerald has long since been
bulldozed. Join historian and best selling author Monica Randall for this colorful
slide presentation. Included in the program will be the little known details and
photos of the infamous 1955 Woodward murder case that took place in Oyster Bay
Cover, the mysterious EW. Woolworth mansion, 'Winfield,' and Furguson Castle
with its floors paved with tombstones. A new The Great Gatsby film starring
Leonardo DiCaprio opened on May 10th.

Cold Spring Harbor Library & Environmental Center
95 Harbor Road

Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

(631) 692-6820

www.cshlibrary.org




